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IQAC organized a one day Faculty Development Programme for teaching staff  on 20-03-

2024. The event title was  ‘Sensitization towards FYUGP Introduction and 

Implementation’. The programme intended at refining the aware of faculty members in the 

upcoming a four year UG programme to be implemented by 2024 June onwards.  

Dr. Majeesh T inaugurated the programme. Dr. Hussain C was the resource person in the 

programme. He described various aspects of FYUGP to be started in the college, as per the State 

Govt., UGC and  Kannur University regulation. The resourse person also interacted with the faculty 

members with respect to major, minor, multi-disciplinary, ability enhancement, skill enhancement, 

value added courses and their levels and credit points.   All the participants listened the sessions.  

IQAC Co-ordinator Dr. Muhammed Ismayil K M presided over the function. The retiring 

staffs Dr. Rajesh Kumar  E R and Dr. Munira Beebi E K were also felicitated the function.                

Dr. Minimol V K delivered the vote of thanks.  
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